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Hawai‘i Passenger Arrivals By Air 

HONOLULU – Yesterday, 663 people arrived in Hawai‘i including 107 visitors and 171 residents. In 
comparison, during this same time last year, nearly 30,000 passengers arrived in Hawai‘i daily, 
including residents and visitors. Yesterday marked two weeks since the state’s mandatory 14-day 
self-quarantine started for all passengers arriving in Hawai‘i from out of state. Those who arrived on 
March 26th and 27th no longer need to self-quarantine. The quarantine order was expanded on April 
1st to include interisland travelers. This table shows the number of people who arrived by air from out 
of state yesterday and does not include interisland travel. 
 
 
  

       Kona      Maui O‘ahu    Līhu‘e        Grand Total 
Crew 6 6 87   99 
Intended Resident     45   45 
Resident 23 9 139   171 
Transit     241   241 
Visitor 4 3 100   107 
Grand Total 33 18 612 0 663 
Flights 1 1 11 0 13 

  
  

###  
 
About the Hawai‘i Tourism Authority 
The Hawai‘i Tourism Authority is the State of Hawai‘i agency responsible for strategically managing 
its support of the tourism industry. Established in 1998 to support Hawai‘i’s leading industry and 
largest employer, HTA continually strives to help ensure tourism’s sustainability and the benefits it 
brings to residents and communities statewide. 
 
For more information about HTA, please visit www.hawaiitourismauthority.org. Follow updates 
about HTA on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter (@HawaiiHTA). 
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